
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 5/27/2025 

 

Title: Approval of Century Fence Company to install new fencing at Harrison Athletic 

Association West Field. 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve Century Fence Company bid for $50,698 to replace 

fencing around the west ball diamond at Harrison Athletic Complex.    

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: The 2025 Capital Improvements Plan included 

$42,000 for the replacement of the west ball diamond fencing.  Village staff related a request for 

bids in late April with bids due May 16, 2025. 

 

Three bids were received from the following: Century Fence:       $50,698 

  Amerifence:         $62,279 

  Northway Fence:     $100,594 

 

As part of the agreement with Harrison Athletic Association, they will be response for providing 

in-kind labor to remove the existing fencing.  This new fencing will not be installed until 

September/October 2025 after the league season as concluded.  

 

Budget Impacts: $50,698 from Capital Improvements Fund 

 

Attachments: Three Bids received from Century Fence, Amerifence, and Northway Fence 


